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		It has been so lovely to welcome children back on Thursday! Thank you to those 
of you that have taken part in our ‘live’ sessions online. It has been so lovely to see 
the children and they have really impressed us during these sessions.  

 

Important	Dates	and	Messages: 
•  

- Following our email and the main newsletter, children can bring in gifts for staff and we will 'quarantine' 
them. We always try our utmost to do our best and, given the recent infections in school, nobody can 
blame us for our caution. However, on this occasion it seemed sensible to reconsider. However, still no 
exchange of Christmas cards between children.  

- This year we are unable to have a Christmas show as we normally would. Instead, we will film a 
Christmas video of the children which will be uploaded onto the school website. We plan to film this on 
Monday 14th December. Please send your child to Nursery in non-uniform on this day.  

-Conker children will be snowmen. Please wear something white such as a white 
top or jumper and bring in a hat, scarf and gloves. 

-Berry children who attend in the morning only will be stars. Please wear 
something black or something shiny, with sequins or gold/silver. 

-Berry children who attend all day or afternoon only will be Christmas puddings. 
Please wear something brown or black. 

-Please don’t buy anything especially for this. If you don’t have any of the above 
items, normal non-uniform is absolutely fine. Thank you. 

-If your child does not attend on a Monday then regretfully they will not be 
included in the main part of the video. We will instead include them in a Christmas message at 
the end.  

- On the last day of term (Friday 18th), we will be having a relaxed ‘Christmassy’ day, where the children 
can come in their own clothes and enjoy a few games. The kitchen will be offering a party food lunch for 
the children which will be available to book via parent pay.  

- Friday 11th December marks the launching of our Coppice Early Years’ Instagram and Twitter accounts. 
We will be adding new posts to these accounts each week. This will enable you to see activities that 
have been enjoyed by the children and celebrate their achievements. You are welcome to comment on 
our posts, but please be aware that staff will not be able to reply to any comments. These social media 
accounts are not the forum to voice your concerns or have questions answered. Please ensure you 
email your child’s class teacher if you have any queries about your child’s learning. 

 


